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Grand Knight’s Message 
Brothers and Friends of St. Anne’s, 

Special  thanks  to  our  Chaplain  Fr.  Szymon 
Galazyn  for  leading  us  in  prayer  at  our  last  council 
meeting.

The  Annual  Big  Mike  Kowalewski  Golf 
Tournament  was  a  huge   success  thanks  to  the 
coordinated efforts of Bro. Mike Morrisey and his staff.  
Once again, great job and thanks to all who attended.

By the time you receive this issue, we will have 
had  interviewed  as  many  as  five  new candidates  who 
more updates at the next meeting.

On Veterans Day, November 11th, please take a 
moment  to  say  a  prayer  for  those  who  have  paid  the 
ultimate price for our freedom and say thank you to the 
men and women who have had the honor of serving our 
great country. Also on November 11th The Little Sisters 
of the poor are accepting turkey and ham donations at 
their  facility  (see  the  flyer  on  page  ten  for  further 
details).

On  Sunday,  November  12th,  I  ask  that  we 
boycott  all NFL telecasts in a show of support for our 
flag and uniformed services.

Our  Night  at  the  Races  will  be  held  at  the 
council  on  November  18th  (see  flyer  on page  four  for 
more info).   And if we don't happen to see you at the 
next  meeting  please  have  a  safe,  healthy  and  Happy 
Thanksgiving!

Vivat Jesus!
John Kolb, Grand Knight

J. M. J.

  HAPPY  THANKSGIVING!!!

For Hall Rentals 
Call Stan Gajewski PGK 

516-659-2753 

Special Notice  
Due  to  conflicting  dates  during  the  month  of 
November,  the following change has been made 
regarding  council  meetings:  There  will  be  one 
meeting in November on the 9th.  

Feed The Hungry 
As we enter the holiday season, let us not forget 
the less fortunate among us.   Sister Kathy from 
Our Lady of Lourdes Food Pantry, is in need of 
the  following  items:  Grape  Jelly,  Coffee,  Tea, 
Pudding, Jell-o, Cookies, Crackers, Canned Meats, 
Instant  Mashed  Potatoes  and  Evaporated  Milk. 
Help  us  fill  the  hampers  at  the  council  before 
Thanksgiving.  Don’t come empty-handed. Bring a 
bag of foodstuff…“You Got It! We Want It!! They 
Need It!” Thank you!

Annual Calendar Raffle 
Co-Chairmen,  Bill  Chuber and Tony Gallo  have 
advised  the  council  that  the  12th  Annual 
Fundraiser  is  about  to  begin.  Keep in  mind the 
holidays are just around the corner! In the past, 
many participants used the calendars as a stocking 
stuffer or a small gift to family and friends. If you 
haven’t participated in this program before, Tony 
and Bill  will  be glad to sign you up NOW! For 
more information call 718-343-2630 



The Voice of 2429  
Editor……………………………Stephen M. Evers PGK 
Email……………………….….…kofc2429@verizon.net

November/December 2017         

                                           CALENDAR OF EVENTS      
Nov 9……………..………………………Council Meeting - Rosary at 8:30pm
Nov 11……………..…………………..…………………………….……Veterans Day 
Nov 18………………………….…A Night at the Races - Doors open at 7PM 
Nov 23……………….HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!! No Council Meeting 
Dec 14….Council Meeting/Members’ Christmas Party - 7:30PM Start 
Dec 16…………………………………………………Children’s Christmas Party 
Dec 22………………………………………………………..Installation of Officers 
Dec 25……………………………………………………MERRY CHRISTMAS!!! 
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Published  with  permission  of  the  Supreme  Council,  New  Haven  CT                                                 
Note: All  matter for publication must be in the hands of the Editor no 
later than 2nd Thursday of the month..                                                          
In case of illness or death notify immediately Financial Secretary, 
Fred  Forgione,  87-52  251st  Street,  Bellerose,  NY 11426, 
631-449-2212 or Grand Knight, John Kolb, 241-29 85th Avenue, 
Bellerose, NY 11426, 347-426-78726. 

                                     Council Directory 

Chaplain ………………………………………………..Rev. Szymon Galazyn   
Grand Knight …………………………………….…………………..John Kolb 
Deputy Grand Knight………………………….…….……Angelo Sedacca 
Chancellor ………………………………..………………Anthony Passerella 
Warden ………………………………………………………………….Dan Lollo 
Treasurer……………………………………..………………….Gerry Mulligan 
Financial Secretary ……………………………………….…. Fred Forgione 
Recorder……………………………..………………………………John Barrett 
Advocate………………………………………………..……..Richard O'Brien 
Inside Guard ……………………………………………..Pasquale Buffolino 
OutsideGuards………………………………………………………Brian Kolb 
………………………………………………….                              .Ron Funck       
Lecturer ………………………………………………..……..…Charles Vaicels             
Trustee (3 years)……………..…………………….Stanley Gajewski PGK       
Trustee (2 years) ………………….…………………Charles Leidner PGK 
Trustee (1 year)…………………….…………………..……Peter Varol PGK 
House Chairman………………….…………….…Stanley Gajewski PGK 
K of C Insurance.....Vincent Marzella    Telephone (718) 317-6932                                                       

Delegates to New York State Convention                                 
John Kolb GK 

Leonard Autera PGK  
Alternate Delegates 
Robert F. Nealon PGK 

Peter Varol PGK 
                        Delegates to the Long Island Chapter                           
John Kolb GK                               Leonard Autera PGK 
Stanley Gajewski PGK                                   Joseph T. Gunn PGK 
Robert F. Nealon PGK                                  Peter Varol PGK

INSURANCE ARTICLE                          
Plan for this Tax Day and into the Future 

 April 15 (tax day) is right around the corner. It’s become popular this 
time of year to encourage the opening of an IRA or similar retirement annuity, 
or the depositing of additional funds into an existing account, as a tax-savings 
vehicle. Or perhaps someone has tried to convince you to open an account, 
touting the rate of interest that money in one of these accounts can earn. Let 
me join the chorus of folks encouraging you to open or add funds to an annuity, 
but for a different reason.

Certainly, contributing money to a Knights of Columbus annuity will 
allow you to save some money on your income tax return. And, our annuities do 
pay  a  very  competitive  interest  rate,  consistent  with  our  primary  goal  of 
absolute safety of principal. Opening or adding to an annuity for these reasons, 
however, strikes me as taking a short-term view of a product that is designed to 
provide long-term security. How much security? How does retirement income 
that you cannot outlive — guaranteed — sound to you?

Here at the Knights of Columbus, you can open a retirement annuity 
for as little as $300. Consistent and disciplined savings placed into that annuity 
over time can – properly structured – guarantee you an income at retirement 
that you cannot outlive. That guarantee — along with the fact that no one has 
ever lost money left in a Knights of Columbus annuity (remember – absolute 
safety of principal) — really will provide you with peace of mind.

I am happy to meet with you – at your convenience and in your home 
– to explain in detail the benefits of opening a Knights of Columbus annuity, 
along with the benefits of our top-rated life insurance, disability income and 
long-term care insurance plans.
            
Vincent Marzella
Phone:  (718) 317-6932
Email:  vincent.marzella@kofc.org

FINANCIAL SECRETARY: NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
Your dues of $40.00 are due to the Council for the year 2017 

IMMEDIATELY.  Many members owe the council for many years  of 
back dues. In order to maintain your status as a paid up member, please 
keep  your  dues  current.  I  will  be  sending  a  Third  Notice  called  , 
“Knight Alert”, and finally the  Intent to Retain form very soon. Once I 
send the Intent to Retain form to Supreme, the process will begin to 
suspend those members .

Please save us the time and money by paying  dues in a timely 
fashion. Checks should be made payable to St. Anne’s  Council and 
mailed to Bro. Fred Forgione, Financial Secretary, at 87-52 251st Street, 
Bellerose, NY, 11426. PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH.

Honorary  Life  Members  pay  no  dues.  They  are  members  70 
years  of  age  and  have  25  years  of  uninterrupted  service.  Honorary 
members are  members 65 years of age and have 25 years of consecutive 
service. They pay dues of $15.00 per year. Thank you. 

Fred Forgione, FS 631-449-2212

  Sick and Relief Committee 
If you know of any person sick or in distress,  please contact 
Stanley Gajewski PGK @ 516-659-2753, or Leonard Autera 
GK @ 516-375-7819. 

SAY A PRAYER  
SICK 

Paul Lim, Ed Tock 
DECEASED

Charles O’Reilly, Vincent S. McClancy, Sr.,
Robert J. Ahlstrom

All Those Suffering the Effects of Cancer.                      
All Our Troops in Harm’s Way.                                       

All Special Intentions asked for at council meetings. 

mailto:vincent.marzella@kofc.org
mailto:vincent.marzella@kofc.org
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CALENDAR WINNERS  
September 2017 

Date   #  Winner’s Name   Date   #  Winner’s Name 
09/01/17 750 Danny O’Connor   09/16/17 540 Jennifer Farrell 
09/02/17 876 Amanda Herman   09/17/17 251 Gary Holmes 
09/03/17 720 Andy Welch    09/18/17 942 Evan Tesiny 
09/04/17 158 Bill Xouris    09/19/17 529 Sharon Wetzel 
09/05/17 050 Fr. William Dulaney   09/20/17 241 Dave Myles 
09/06/17 125 Frank Masini    09/21/17 188 “Big” Mike Riordan 
09/07/17 879 Teresa Silva    09/22/17 899 Herb Rodriguez 
09/08/17 085 Edmund McTigue   09/23/17 084 Keith Irving 
09/09/17 633 John Harley    09/24/17 742 Eddie & Carol Bonnie 
09/10/17 930 Fay Villanova    09/25/17 698 Renato Kepalbi 
09/11/17 047 Catherine Giouras    09/26/17 632 Kathleen Dunleavy 
09/12/17 731 Cathy Craig    09/27/17 494 Ronald Funck 
09/13/17 992 John Creed    09/28/17 158 Bill Xouris 
09/14/17 419 Michael Sweeney   09/29/17 160 Mikayla Dalton 
09/15/17 871 Valerie Kasper   09/30/17 616 Glenn Earl Austin III 
         

Here & There 
Sister Kathy from Our Lady of Lourdes Food Pantry is in need of the following items: Grape Jelly, 

Coffee, Tea, Pudding, Jell-o, Cookies, Crackers, Canned Meats, Instant Mashed Potatoes and Evaporated 
Milk. Help us fill the hampers at the council before during the winter months.  Don’t come empty-handed. 
Bring a bag of foodstuff…“You Got It! We Want It!! They Need It!” Pantry at Our Lady of Lourdes Church.

When was the last time we, you & me, sponsored a new member to St. Anne’s? Think about it and 
then answer the question yourself. Do you know someone who is nota member and why he isn’t a Brother 
Knight? The answer is probably because “No One Ever Asked Me!!!” Find Him And Ask Him Today!!!
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ST. ANNE’S COUNCIL #2429 

263-15 UNION TURNPIKE 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 18TH, 2017 

NIGHT AT THE RACES WITH AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION 

$5.00 DONATION AT THE DOOR 

DOORS OPEN AT 7PM – FIRST RACE STARTS AT 7:45 

FOOD PROVIDED – CASH BAR 

PROGRAMS WILL BE PROVIDED - 7 RACES 

MAXIMUM WAGER IS $2.00 

COME ONE COME ALL AND BRING A FRIEND 

ENJOY THIS FUN NIGHT 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT DENNIS AT 347-635-0141	



Page Five     The Voice of 2429              November 2017



Page Six     The Voice of 2429             November 2017

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Brother Knights and Friends of St. Anne’s, 
 
It’s that time of the year again!  The Annual Calendar Raffle Fundraiser is about to begin.  As you 
know, the Calendar Raffle is one of the most important fundraisers at St. Anne’s. It allows us to 
maintain the high standards that we have set and continue our charitable endeavors. With this in mind, I 
am reaching out to all of our members & friends requesting that they participate in the 2018 Calendar 
Raffle. 
 

Since	2007,	Saint	Anne’s	has	paid	out	over	$100,000	 in	winnings!	Winners	are	published	
monthly	 in	 The	 Voice	 and	 it	 would	 be	 a	 welcome	 sight	 to	 see	 your	 name	 on	 that	 list.	 By	
purchasing	just	one	calendar,	you	too	can	join	the	previous	4,000	winners.	
 
Keep in mind the holidays are just around the corner! In the past, many participants have used the 
Calendar Raffle as a stocking stuffer or a small gift for friends or family.   In many cases the recipient 
went on to receive multiple prizes…the gift that keeps on giving! 
 
Please support St. Anne’s by sending a check for $20.00 (payable to St. Anne’s Council #2429) and we 
shall in turn send you a calendar with your lucky number.  Thank you in advance for your 
consideration. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Bill Chuber, Chairman                                                                              
Tony Gallo, Co-Chairman 
 

 
Please return your check and stub with your information to: 

St. Anne’s Council #2429  263-15 Union Turnpike Glen Oaks, N.Y. 11004 
 

Name__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone_________________ # of Calendars___________ X $20.00= _______________ 
 
Email Address__________________________________________________________ 
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Hurry Alice. I have to get to 
Saint Anne’s for the  

 2018 Calendar Raffle! 
 

$20.00 per Calendar 
 

Order Yours Today! 
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O  CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY           
            SATURDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2017 

2:00 – 6:00 Food for the Children 

PLEASE FILL OUT THE FORM BELOW (PRINT): 

 
 
CHILD’S NAME _____________________ 
BOY OR GIRL ______________________ 
AGE ______________________________ 
MEMBER’S NAME ___________________ 

 

CHILDREN MUST BE 8 YEARS OF AGE OR YOUNGER 

SANTA NEEDS THE INFORMATION BY DECEMBER 8TH 

SANTA & HIS ELVES WILL BE AT ST. ANNE’S  

PICTURES CAN BE TAKEN WITH THE MAIN MAN 

CHAIRMAN S. CLAUS  
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Why Should You 
Become A Knight?

For more information or to join please contact your local Knights of Columbus: 

St. Anne’s Council #2429 
263-15 Union Turnpike 

Glen Oaks, New York 11104 
(718) 343-2630 

Chancellor Anthony Passerella 
(646) 441-1909 

This council proudly supports the parishes of St. Gregory the Great, Our Lady of 
Snows & Our Lady of Lourdes. 

If you are interested in helping those in need, 
serving your parish, growing in your faith or 

having exclusive access to top-rated insurance 
protection for your family, then the Knights of 

Columbus is the organization for you.
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Thanksgiving Turkey & Ham Drop 
 
 

                       Sponsored by 
  
           The Little Sisters of the Poor 
        to benefit the elderly Residents  

                        at 
                    

                Queen of Peace Residence 
             110-30 221st Street 

                  Queens Village, New York 11429 
 

                Saturday, November 19, 2011 
                  from 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

 
 

 Your kind donation of turkeys and hams will be used 
for future meals for our Residents. Sisters and 
volunteers will greet you at your car to accept your 
donation.  

 
                    If you need additional information,  

                  please call (718) 464-1800 
 

 
Queen of Peace Residence is a residential healthcare facility that is home to 85 elderly 
residents. It serves the aged poor regardless of race, religion or ethnicity from the Queens 
Village and surrounding areas.   
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